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14 November 2017 
 
Joseph Wiley, P.G. 
Project Manager Pipeline Remediation 
Kinder Morgan, Inc 
1001 Louisiana Street, Room 956I 
Houston, TX 77002 
 
Subject:  Approval of Groundwater Monitoring Work Plans 
 
Reference:  

Project  Name   Monitor  Frequency  Scheduled to begin 
3RP-170 Fields A#7A  five MWs semi-annual  November 2017  
3RP-179 GCU A 142E  eight MWs semi-annual  November 2017 
3RP-235 Sandoval GC A#1 five MWs semi-annual  November 2017 
3RP-238 K-27 Line Drip  fifteen MWs semi-annual  November 2017 

   
Dear Mr. Wiley: 
 
Thank you for your 15-18Sep17 submissions of some of the work plans we asked for.  
 
In response to your request for information about BP monitoring of wells near some of your projects, OCD will open 
three files on our website.  They will soon appear as 3RP-1055 (GCU A#142E), 3RP-1056 (Fields A#7A), and 3RP-1057 
(Sandoval GC A 001A).  BP will soon provide their monitoring data for these files. 
 
OCD approves the work plans referenced above with the following conditions. 

• Use Method 8260 for BTEX instead of Method 8021B, as discussed earlier. 
• Notify OCD District III staff at least 48 hours prior to start of monitoring work at each site. 
• Notify OCD District III staff of changes in your proposed schedule above. 

We look forward to results of your monitoring work in your annual reports in the first calendar quarter of 2018. 
 
Respectfully,  

 
Randolph Bayliss, P.E. 
Hydrologist, District III 
 
 
Cc: Jim Griswold, Charlie Perrin, Brandon Powell, Cory Smith, Vanessa Fields, Steve Varsa 
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